
The Vision Board met on March 13, 2012 at Pastor Mark’s home.  The January 2012 minutes 

were accepted.  The Vision Board is in the process of assembling a Nomination Committee to 

replace Van Mohlis and Becky Anderson, who will complete their three years of tenure on the 

Vision Board in May.  The Annual Congregation Meeting will be held in May 2012.  A date has 

yet to be determined.   

 

The Vision Board gave approval for a Meadow Creek student to obtain information directly from 

couples who have been married for 25 or more years to complete a study she is conducting for 

school.   Cards of thanks were sent to Scott Christiansen and Johnna Hirt for their involvement in 

the Vision Board retreat held in February.  Discussion was held as to accomplishments attained 

and when the next retreat should be held. 

 

We are pleased to announce attendance for worship during Lent is at an overall high in addition 

to everyone’s excitement as to the Sunday Evenings at Grace. 

 

 

 

 


